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Our construction and redevelopment teams 
wore their favourite jerseys on Friday 1 

September in support of Organ and Tissue 
Donation.  

Let's raise awareness and spark meaningful 
conversations about saving lives.  

Remember, it only takes a minute to be a hero!  

Girls in STEM 
Johnstaff had the pleasure of hosting its third 
STEM program aimed at inspiring and 
encouraging Year 9 girls to think about pursuing 
a career in engineering and construction.  
 
A group of enthusiastic students from Liverpool 
Girls High School heard many of our highly 
experienced and engaging leaders discuss their 
careers in STEM. One of the notable speakers 
was Sandra Orlando, the NSW General Manager 
of Lendlease, who shared insights into her 23 
years of experience working in construction.  
The group also enjoyed a site visit, which 
provided a hands-on and immersive learning 
experience.  
 
The students will return for a fourth and final 
time in November to learn more about property 
and construction.    
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Keep your eyes peeled on the construction site along Goulburn Street as work 
progresses on the exterior façade of the building!  

In recognition of Multicultural Health Week, 
the project team continues to connect with our 
cultural community groups across south 
western Sydney.  

Last month, Dr David Abi-Hanna presented in 
language to the Fairfield Arabic Men’s Group 
about the latest updates on the redevelopment 
project.  

The group asked lots of questions about the 
new Emergency Department and looked 
forward to a return visit next year! 

Monthly highlights with our community 

 

We took the Medical Imaging 
team on a familiarisation walk 

through their future 
department! 


